
  ATTACHMENT 6 

From: Eleanor Yick  
Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 3:14 AM 
To: Council <Council@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: Application support  
 
[EXTERNAL SENDER] 
 
Dear Councilmembers, 
 
I am writing in support of Martha Sterne’s application for one of the open spots on the Community 
Health and Senior Services Commission. Martha has been an active participant on the Roadmap Goal 
Area committees for Goals 2 and 4 this past year. She has actively participated in those meetings, has 
also attended some of our CHSSC meetings, and has helped  schedule one of our first community 
outreach meetings for volunteers in January 2024.  I feel Martha will be a strong member of the 
commission! 
 
Regards, 
Eleanor Yick 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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